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Dear “Phog"=

I have your nice letter of February 16th., I
want to thank you very much for your kind remarks and for
the appropriate suggestions you made relative to the N
Club members sitting behind your bench.

Congratulations on your victory last night over
Oklahoma A. & M. We had one that put us in a dither against
Kansas State. We finally won by'three points, 50-47. As
you no doubt know Chili Cochrane 1is 1eav1ng for the Navy on
March 18th.

Sorry to hear about the sweater. Will certainly
see what we can do to secure it and return it to you.




